
Jeff Clapp met with staff on 1/30/2025.
We discussed history of the BCLT's meters.

History of BCLT meter LWUPs “water use stacks” as 
delineated in Special Meeting Oct, 4 2023: 
Temporary request to reallocate:
-12,250 ft^3/q from 31 Wharf to 130 Mesa (BoLinda 
Vista)
-3000ft^3/q from 6 Wharf to 130 Mesa
-130 Mesa (had its own meter); had 2700ft^3/q prior to 
the reallocations from 31 and 6 Wharf

So Total at 130 Mesa after these reallocations were 
approved by Board was 17950 ft^3/q

Staff Confirms Current State of BCLT's meter 
LWUPs:
-130 Mesa (BoLinda) = 17950 ft^3/q
-31 Wharf (Habitat)= 0 ft^3/q
-20 Wharf (Gibson) = 4200 ft^3/q
-6 Wharf (Garage) = 6000 ft^3/q
-BCLT does not yet own 160 Mesa; Meter does not 
currently have an LWUP but if BCLT purchases it will 
have an LWUP of 16733 ft^3/q

Jeff is now Requesting

Request to transfer/allocate: 
-6000 ft^3/q ft from 130 Mesa to 31 Wharf.

-Total remaining at 130 Mesa after this 
transfer: 11 950 ft^3/q

Jeff will come before the board on March 19. 
Regular to make this formal request.

Staff also brought to Jeff's attention that the 
total allocation to 31 Wharf cannot go above 
12, 250 ft^3/q due limits on wastewater 
production at sewer connection (per 
previous agreement between Jennifer 
Blackman and Arrianne
Darr).
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